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Chairman’s Report 2013/2014 

 

 
I welcome you all to the 30

th
 AGM of the High Wycombe Group of Advanced Motorists, 

and can report that over the year the Group has been active in various areas; 

 

The Group Restarted Meetings at The White Hart and the results have been encouraging, 

and we intend to continue with them. Please therefore make a note in your diary that 

meetings will be held at The White Hart Beaconsfield on May 6
th

, July 1
st
, September 2

nd
 

and November 1
st
 2014. These meetings will start at 19.30, end at 2200 and will feature 

presentations from Transport Related Organizations 

 

We also plan to attend some Local Classic Car Shows and there is a possibility of a Trip 

to the Heritage Museum at Gaydon along with some other events of a similar nature.  

. 

The Group has been active locally in supporting the Local Community and has given 

Stokenchurch Parish Council a cheque for £500 towards the purchase of Mobile Vehicle 

Activated Signs. 

 

Next week from the 10
th

 to the 15
th

 March, Stokenchurch is having a Speed Awareness 

Week and the Group is contributing to the purchase of High Visibility Jackets for use at 

that event. 

 

The Group is also pleased to advise that during the year Gemma Beeken joined the 

Committee as the Young Persons Representative and if any of you could assist her that 

would be much appreciated.  

 

I will not be standing for re-election as your Chairman and as such we require a 

replacement. The job is not onerous but it is necessary. 

 

The Group however does need some additional Committee Members and if any of you 

feel like giving it a try please let us know.  

 

 

  

 
 


